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Communication received from the Permanent 
Mission of the United States of America on the 
Amendment to the Convention on the Physical 

Protection of Nuclear Material 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a communication dated 30 August 2012 from the Permanent 
Mission of the United States of America to the Agency, conveying a message from the United States’ 
Secretary of State regarding the Amendment to the Convention on the Physical Protection of Nuclear 
Material. 

2. As requested by the Permanent Mission, the message from the Secretary of State is herewith 
circulated. 
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